LEARN MORE

OPEN TO ALL

DONATE TO THE WORLD

HEARING FROM YOU

ONE CLUB, ONE GOAL

WE ARE MULTICULTURAL AWARENESS

Exploring cultures from across the world is
our passion. All of our members are
extremely active in MAC and anyone who
has an interest in learning about
international cultures is welcome. As a
club, we meet once a month in person and
once a month on Zoom. Throughout the
school year, we participate in numerous
fundraisers to support the club and other
charities, most notably: Culture Fair. Each

month, MAC will study a different country,

Mrs. Sloderbeck: psloderb@maclay.org (Room B-1)

learning about its people, traditions,
livelihoods, and cuisine. MAC is open to
all students in the Upper School. Even if
you have been at Maclay for years, don't
miss this chance to join MAC. To join an
online meeting, please send an email to
Mrs. Sloderbeck so she can include you.
When we meet on campus, just join us
outside on the grass near the B and C
pods during lunch. We cannot wait to see

what amazing work you will do!
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